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January25, 2012

Rep. Angus L.K. McKelvey, Chair,
Rep. Isaac W. Choy, Vice Chair,

and Members of Committee on
Economic Revitalization & Business

House of Representatives
The Twenty-Sixth State Legislature
State Capitol
Honolulu, Hawaii 96813

Dear Chair McKelvey, Vice Chair Choy and Members:

Subject: House Bill No. 2178 Relating to the Hawaii Public Procurement Code

Thank you for the opportunity to testify on H.B. 2178. The City & County of
Honolulu supports H.B. 2178 which makes permanent Act 175, Sessions Laws of
Hawaii 2009, amendments to the State of Hawaii Procurement Code.

While the City supports this bill, the City prefers the similar house bill, H.B. 2265,
because it accomplishes the same goal and provides greater flexibility in the State of
Hawaii Procurement Code.

Sincerely,

Michael R. Hansen, Director
Budget & Fiscal Services


